
Message from the IPCCC 2015 General Chairs 
 

Welcome to the 34th IEEE International Performance, Computing, and Communications 
Conference (IPCCC 2015) at Nanjing, China. IPCCC brings together researchers from academia, 
government, and industry all over the world, to exchange information about the recent research 
outcomes in the performance of computer and communication systems. We are very happy to see 
a high quality conference program, including two 2 keynote speeches, 81 papers in the main 
technical program, and 13 posters.  
 
First, we would like to thank our Honorary Chair, Prof. Jian Lu, for his continuous support of 
IPCCC. Without his support, we would not be able to bring this event to Nanjing. Next, we 
sincerely thank Program Co-Chairs, Prof. Kui Ren and Prof.Tommaso Melodia, and all TPC 
members for their hard work in selecting papers from the large numbers of submissions. Also, 
we thank Industrial Track Chair, Dr. Ye Wu, for organizing an excellent, unprecedented 
Industrial Track. In addition, we thank EDAS Chair Prof. Jiqiang Liu, Poster Chair Prof. 
Yongbin Zhou, Publications Chairs Prof. Liehuang Zhu and Prof. Tingting Chen, 
Publicity Chairs Prof. Qian Wang, Web Chair Neil Nelson, Financial Chair Nasr Ullah, 
Registration Chair Jack Chen, Local Arrangement Chair Prof. Panlong Yang, and Local 
Arrangement Associate Chairs Prof. Shaopeng Guan and Dr. Kun Wang.  Finally and maybe 
most importantly, we are truly grateful to Baidu for its generous support. 
  
Dear friends, colleagues, ladies and gentlemen, we thank all of you for attending in IPCCC 2015. 
We hope you all have a wonderful time in Nanjing.  
 
Guoliang Xue and Sheng Zhong  
General Chairs  
IPCCC 2015  
 


